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The Board of Management of North Bay ETNS extends a warm welcome back to all members 
of the school community as we begin a new term. We hope everyone enjoyed a restful 
holiday and is ready for the term ahead. 

The Board wishes to express its heartfelt condolences on a recent bereavement within our 
school community. We extend our sympathies to the Hyland family on the passing of Lee, a 
valued past pupil of our school. Our thoughts are with the Hyland family during this difficult 
time. 

The Board would like to thank parents and guardians for their understanding and support 
regarding the late reopening of the school. Your patience and cooperation are greatly 
appreciated as we continue to prioritise the well-being and safety of our school community. 

We would also like to remind families that applications for incoming Junior Infants for the 
next academic year will close on the 31st of January. If you have not yet submitted an 
application, please do so promptly to ensure a place for your child. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school community. 


